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Bula Vinaka to you all,  
I hope you are all keeping well.

Last Friday marked the start of the 2025 Fiji Showcase, 
and I am pleased that FNU is taking part in this important 
event throughout this week. Our teams are providing 
academic counselling, helping with Semester 2 enrolment, 
issuing instant offer letters, and supporting continuing 
students with unit registration. 

Thank you to everyone involved, your efforts are helping 
students make confident choices about their future.

We also celebrated the graduation of students from the 
Pasifika Centre for Maritime Studies last week. Congratulations 
to all our graduates, we are proud of your achievements 
and look forward to the positive impact you will make in 
your chosen fields.

As we reach the end of Semester One, I want to sincerely 
thank all our staff and students. Your hard work and 
dedication over the past months have not gone unnoticed. 

I hope you take this semester break as an opportunity to 
rest, reflect, and recharge.

I would also like to acknowledge our team, who have been 
travelling across the country delivering careers workshops 
to schools and communities. Your commitment to guiding 
young minds is truly appreciated. Best wishes as you 
continue this important work in the coming days.

Wishing everyone a productive and positive week ahead. 
Let’s continue to support one another and carry the FNU 
spirit forward in all that we do.

Vinaka vakalevu,
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